
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

This Week 
Sunday A.M. 

Bible Class at 10:00 
Worship at 11:00 

 
Sunday P.M. 

Worship/Bible Study at 6:00 
 

Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Study at 7:00 Remember These in  

Your  Prayers 

Sympathy to D’Anne Melton 
and family of the passing of 

her cousin, Danee’ Diaz. 
 

Steve Carroll & family 
James and Carolynn Conner 

Judy Smoot Gibbs 
E.B. Gray 

Johnny Hayhurst 

Leslie Heatley 
Lea Kimbrell 

Roberta Neely & family 
Glenn Smith 

Tommy Smith 
LaJuanda Smoot 

Rusty Smoot 

Larry Yeaman in Wisteria Place 
Randy Yeaman 

Our youth 
Our elders 

 
Jan Windham’s aunt, Jo Mitchell 

Tammie King’s friend,  

Teresa Turner 
Greg Melton’s cousin, 

Steve Potter 
Daughter of Glenn and Janie 

Smith, Sara Montes 
Eddie & Beth Moudy’s 

great nephew Timothy Moudy 

Daphna’s aunt, Wendy Densman 
Billie McElreath’s sister, Virginia 

Ashley Carroll’s baby step-
sister, Phoenix 

Lowell Johnson 
Cindy Brown’s sister,  

Christy Ford 

Tanner Vogler 
Drew & Jen Blessings friend, 

Jacob Moore 
Neighbor of Melton’s, 

Robert Grant 
Fran Sooter 
Olan Beard 

Terri Childers 
Cisco church of Christ 

Ann Gee’s brother, Lloyd Dale 
Roberta Neely’s cousin, 

Samuel Lyons 
Melinda Miller’s daughter, 

Regina Cooper 

Daphna Chrane’s dad, 
Frank Owens 

Brian King’s uncle,  

Jimmy Mullins 
 

Welcome Visitors 
 

We want to take a moment to extend a very warm  
welcome to everyone who's visiting us this morning. 

Whether you're just passing through town, or are 
searching out for a place to worship and serve God and 

fellowship with Christian brothers and sisters, we're 
delighted you’re here.  May you experience the love of 

Christ this  morning and His presence during our  
worship. We hope you feel welcomed by God’s family at 

Hwy. 36!   We invite you to come back anytime. 

Adult Bible Classes  
Sunday Morning 

Auditorium 
Terry Chrane 

Book of Romans 
 

Classroom #6 
Greg Melton/Steve Ellis 
For College and Young  

Professionals 
 

Wednesday Night 
Auditorium 

Greg Melton—Revelation 

Highway 36 Church of Christ   February 4, 2024 

 
Men Serving This Morning 

Song Leader: Billy Berny 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Communion Thoughts &  

Prayer: Gary Vannoy 
Ty Wilson, Joe Snow, 

Robert Oglesby, Zach Hayhurst, 
Dawson & Johnny Hayhurst 

 
Usher:  Lawton Heatley 
Usher:  Kole King 
Reading/Prayer:  Chris Smoot 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Giving Baskets:  
Braxston & Johnny Hayhurst, 
Reid Thompson, Barret Wilson 
Closing Prayer:  Brian King 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Closing Prayer:  Zane Gardner 
Communion:  Jimmy McElreath 
 

Serving This Wednesday 
Annouce/Prayer:  Jimmy McElreath 
 

February Worship Schedules are on the tables in 
the foyer and can also be found on the church 

website hwy36churchofchrist.com 

Greeters for February 
Robert & Lori Oglesby 

From the shepherd’s pen: 
 
        Next Sunday, February 11, 2024, is the day of 
the "Super Bowl".  There is a tremendous amount 
of excitement and anticipation regarding who will 
win the coveted trophy.  People are paying    
enormous amounts of money to see the game in 
person. (The "cheapest" ticket is approximately 
$7,000.00!) Many will travel countless miles, and 
spend great sums on travel, lodging, and food. 
Millions will be glued to their televisions for 
hours.  All this "hoop law" for a ballgame and a 
gaudy trophy! 
         There is a reason that today carries far more 
significance than an upcoming sporting 
event.  Today is the Lord's Day!!!  The victory that 
we celebrate today is a "crown of righteous-
ness" (Revelation 2:10 b), ETERNAL LIFE!  This 
was made possible by our loving God who gave 
us His Son to atone for our sins.  Let us never 
lose sight of why today is a special super day! 

Theme Scripture  
for 2024 

 
“Not that I have already 

obtained it or have  
already become perfect, 
but I press on so that I 
may lay hold of that for 

which also I was laid hold 
of by Christ Jesus.”  

Philippians 3:14 

Please remember   

Steve Carroll and 

family on the   

passing of his 

mother, Mary    

Carroll, this past Thursday morning after 

a short illness. 

 

Visitation with the family is this Tuesday 

at 11:00 with the funeral to follow at 

12:00.  Both are at Hamil Family Funeral 

Home on Buffalo Gap Rd.  She will be laid 

to rest in the Haskell Cemetery that after-

noon.  Mary was a faithful Christian and 

lived a beautiful life in the Lord and we 

take comfort in knowing she’s fallen 

asleep in Jesus! 



 

 

Minister Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email   melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

Do you need to  access your Bible  on your wireless 
device?  The  Hwy. 36 wifi  password is  Acts2:38  

(no spaces and case sensitive) 

Feb. 6—Ladies Bible Class and potluck lunch.   
Feb. 11—Sweetheart Banquet in the Fellowship Hall   
after morning worship. 
Feb. 13—Men’s Bible Study from 7-8 p.m.  
Feb. 18—Business Meeting at 5:00 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Ken and Sharon Perry 
as they celebrate their 51st anniversary  

on February 10th.   
 

We appreciate you for your great examples 
of love to God, to each other, and to all 

those around you! 

 
 
 
TODAY—Sandra Chrane 
TODAY—John Armor 
Feb. 7—Chandler Albergucci 

Ladies Bible Class 
Tuesday, February 6th at 10:00 A.M. 

 
Read and study Armor of God book,  

“Father’s Shoes” pages 94-100. 
 

Bring a potluck dish for lunch after class and enjoy       
fellowship with your Christian sisters! 

 
Also after lunch, please plan to stay and help  

decorate the Fellowship Hall for our  
Sweetheart Banquet. 

Christian Homes Collections 
 

Please donate towel sets for use by the young 
women they are ministering to.  A towel set  

consists of a large towel, hand towel and wash 
cloth.  There is a donation tub in the foyer for 

you to put  towels in through the end of          
February.  Thanks! 

Sweetheart Banquet 
Sunday, February 11th 

 
This is a special banquet to honor our widows 

and widowers who have lost their special loved 
one.  The banquet will be in the Fellowship Hall 
right after our morning worship service. Every-

one is invited and encouraged to bring your extra 
special dishes and desserts.  There is a signup 

sheet in the foyer for you to sign up to escort one 
of our sweethearts.  As an escort we would like 

for you to sit with them during worship and at the 
banquet and get your picture made with the hon-

oree.  Valentine sacks will be in the foyer after 
class on Wednesday, February 7th for everyone 

to put cards and small gifts in.   
 

Our Honorees 
  
     Monna Rae Bruce Shirley Martin 
     Cindy Chrane  Chuck Miller 
     Pat Chrane  Roberta Neely 
     James Conner  Frank Owens 
     Margaret Ellis  Linda Parker 
     Glenn Freeman  Joe Roy 
     Ann Gee   Tommy Smith 
     Judy Smoot Gibbs LaJuanda Smoot 
     E.B. Gray   Raleigh Sorenson 
     Bettye Hayhurst  Iona Southall 
     Wilma Lawrence  Wanda Stayton 
     Connnie Hayhurst Lee  

Several of our Sweetheart Honorees will not 
be physically able to attend next Sunday’s 
banquet, but church family is still asked to 
sign up on the sheet in the foyer and be     

responsible for delivering their Valentine sack 
of goodies to them.  Thank you for blessing 

our widows and widowers! 

Cherokee Home for Children Ladies Day 
Saturday, February 17th, 10 a.m.—2:30 p.m. 

 
The theme is “Rooted” and Guest Speaker is         

Kasey Dobbs Lucero, Supermom of 3 and Superwife 
of 1 with roots that run deep in Cherokee. 

 
Light breakfast and lunch will be provided. There is 
no cost for this day.  We hope you will come and fall 
in love with the girls and staff of Cherokee Home for 
Children, the work of CHC, and the beautiful place 

we call “home.” 
 

Hwy. 36 ladies, sign up on the sheet in the foyer by 
Sunday, February 11th if you are interested in going. 


